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This is a revision to comment 10 of the geology review memo dated 2-11-22.  Reference to low-permeability 
liner material in cross-section details on plan sheet C1.06 should be removed.   
Basin siting standards in Chapter 7.1 of the stormwater BMPs indicate that an impermeable liner for 
underdrained soil filter basins not consist of “clay”, which suggests that other “low-permeability” earth 
materials would not be considered acceptable. 
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